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A gift for first-time guests 
 

 

 

If you are visiting Bear Creek UMC for the first 
time, stop by the Welcome Center in the Courtyard 
after the service to claim your gift — a 12-ounce 
ceramic coffee mug, paired with a spoon that fits 
neatly through the handle.  The combo is ideal for 
a piping hot drink.   
 

Additional  mugs are available for $5 each in the Church Office, Welcome 
Center or HeBrews Coffee House. Proceeds allow BCUMC to give mugs to 
first-time guests. 
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Happy New Year,  Bear Creek men! 
 

United Methodist Men invites you to circle the "Last Monday" of 
every month on your 2012 calendar for a great time of fellowship, food 
and fun! The first Last Monday meeting begins at 7:00pm on January 
30 in the Fellowship Hall.  
 

Dr. Jonathan Bynum will be the guest speaker and his topic will be 
"Prayers, Presence, Gifts, Service and Witness: A Call for Men." Please 
consider inviting a friend or neighbor! While there is no cost for the 
meal, a love offering will be taken. 
 

If you would like to help organize Last Mondays, feel free to contact 
Bill Kemp at 713-817-3090 or mail3@billkemp.com. The next planning 
meeting is Monday, January 16 at 7:00pm at Spring Creek Barbeque on 
North Highway 6.  

 

Bear Creek UMC at Lakeview 
 

Start the New Year off right with a weekend 
away from the harried pace of daily life.  Join 

your church friends at the BCUMC Retreat at Lake-
view Methodist Conference Center February 3-5 out-

side Palestine, Texas.  
 

Most families will pay around $225 — singles and couples much 
less — for the entire weekend. Accommodations, including  
heat/ac and private bathrooms, are comfortably provided in 
rooms. Our community gathering room will be in the St. Luke’s 
Building, which is spacious and well lit, ready for us to play, 
worship, and enjoy all of those great snacks together!   
 

Set aside time and register soon for the opportunity to spend 
the weekend in a beautiful setting with the Bear Creek Family. 
Contact Dr. Jonathan Bynum and his wife Lea for more details. 

                      Happy New Year! 

Are you ready for some 
      Super Bowl Sunday BBQ? 
 

Super Bowl is Sunday, February 5 
— only a month away! Beginning 
next Sunday, January 15, United 
Methodist Men will take orders 
between services for their infa-
mous Super Bowl barbecue.  Sev-
eral new menu items will be avail-
able this year!  

 

Watch it burn,  
watch it burn,  watch it burn… 
 

 

Congratulations Bear Creek UMC congre-
gation — YOU did it!  Your gifts to the 
church during the Nehemiah Campaign 
have paid off the Sanctuary note, which in-
cludes the Fellowship Hall, Education Build-
ing and Sanctuary loans.  
 

There will be a note-burning ceremony of all three  
loan notes on Sunday, January 29 at noon, followed by a cele-
bration lunch. Don’t miss this important occasion in the life of 
BCUMC! 

 

 

Fellowship Breakfast next Sunday 
 

Ring in 2012 with a resolution to attend the Fellowship Breakfast 
each month!  The Covenant Class will host January’s Fellowship 
Breakfast next Sunday, January 15, from 8:00 to 11:00am in the 
Family Life Center Gym.  No RSVP is required! 
 

The menu includes pancakes, biscuits, gravy, hash brown potatoes, 
sausage, bacon, and scrambled eggs with coffee, milk and juices.  
 

The cost of breakfast is covered by love offerings of whatever you 
can afford; however, a donation of $4 per adult and $2 per child (12 
years and younger) is suggested.   

     

        Fellowship time precedes Hour of Prayer        

            Friday,  January 20  in the Fellowship Hall 
 

  6:00 - 7:00pm     Fellowship (HeBrews Coffee House will serve 
      FREE specialty and traditional coffees to any- 
      one attending the Hour of Prayer)       

   7:00 - 8:00pm    Hour of Prayer   

 

  Hosted by  the Prayer and Care Team the third Friday of each 
month, this event offers a time for reflection, contemplation and 
meditation through prayer, scripture and music.  

Calling all church leadership . . . 
 

Is your name on the BCUMC Leadership roster for 2012?  If 
so, you are invited to attend leadership training on Monday, 
January 23 from 6:30 to 8:30pm in the Fellowship Hall. You 
will be fed — body, mind and soul!  Please call the Church 
Office at 281-463-2330 to make reservations for child care.    



 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
         

THIS WEEK AT BEAR CREEK 

                                                 

            Mark your calendars with these 2012 dates! 
    

     PNO Fridays 6:00-11:00pm               Registration Deadline 
    January 27                                                               January 24  

February 24             February 21 
March 23             March 20   
April 27              April 24 
May 25             May 22 
June 29             June 26 
July 27              July 24 
August 31            August  28 
September 28            September 25 
October 26            October 23 
November 30            November 27 
December 16            December 13 
 

                                           Ages: Birth - 5th Grade   
                    Time: 6:00 - 11:00pm   Date: Friday, January 27  
                     Cost: 1 child $15,  2 children $25,  3 children $30  

 

 

Bring a sack dinner!  No drop offs will be allowed. Contact Gaylynn 
Brewer at gaylynnb@bearcreekumc.org or 281-463-2330.   

 
 

The lectionary readings for January 8 are:   
Genesis 1:1-5; Psalm 29 (UMH 761); Acts 19:1-7; Mark 1:4-11 

 

The lectionary readings for January 15 are:    
1 Samuel 3:1-10 (11-20); Psalm 139:1-6, 13-18 (UMH 854); 

1 Corinthians 6:12-20; John 1:43-51 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Sunday,  January 8 
 

8:15am Traditional Worship Service Sanctuary 
8:30am Youth Confirmation Class FLC 205/206 
9:40am Contemporary Worship Service Fellowship Hall 
11:00am Traditional Worship Service Sanctuary 
12:00pm Connecting Hearts Committee FLC 102 
1:15pm Missions Committee FLC 101 
3:00pm The Move (Music & Fine Arts) FH Main Hall 
5:00pm The Attic (Youth Group) FH 
 
 

Monday,  January 9 
 

Tuesday,  January 10 
6:30pm The Verge         FH 

7:00pm Boy Scout Troop 827 Meeting Faith 2, Hope 2 
7:00pm Cub Scout Pack 827 Den Meetings Quad 
7:00pm Staff/Parish Relations Committee FLC 102 
 
 

Wednesday,  January 11 
 

5:30pm Grace Ringers FH Choir Room 
7:00pm Chancel Choir Rehearsal FH Choir Room 

7:30pm Deuel (Cripple Creek Band) Practice FH Main Hall 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday,  January 12 
 

9:00am Mothers of Preschoolers (MOPS) FH  
7:00pm Board of Trustees FLC 101 
7:00pm Faith Matters Band Practice FH Main Hall 
 
 

Friday,  January 13 
 

10:00am Fellowship Friday FH 
 

 
 

Saturday,  January 14 
 
 

 

 
 

Sunday,  January 15 
8:00am Fellowship Breakfast  FLC Gym  
8:15am Traditional Worship Service Sanctuary 
9:40am Contemporary Worship Service Fellowship Hall 
11:00am Traditional Worship Service Sanctuary 
2:30pm Cub Scout Pack 827 FLC Gym 
3:00pm The Move (Music & Fine Arts) FH Main Hall 
5:00pm The Attic (Youth Group) FH 
 
 

FH=Fellowship Hall, FLC=Family Life Center 
 

 

Ladies. . . How are you purse-uing God?  
 

Come listen…Come rest…Come talk…Come and be refreshed!   

 

The Bear Creek United Methodist Women’s Retreat, featuring 
speaker and author Shannon Perry, will be March 23-25, 2012 at 
Camp Allen.   

 

The “early bird” rate is only $120 for two-night lodging and five 
meals if you pay by January 23, 2012.  Price goes up to $160 from 
January 24 to February 27, 2012.  A “day only” option is also avail-
able.  
 

Questions? Contact Tanya Walker at twalker002@gmail.com or 
Meredeth Buchman at meredethb@bearcreekumc.org or call the 
church office at 281-463-2330. 

Stitch something sensational for kids in Haiti and Cuba 
                                        

Remember the thrill of receiving a new outfit when you 
were a child? How would you like to create that same 

feeling — and an item of clothing — for a youngster in 
need?  
 

Please visit the Church Office to pick up one or more 
kits, provided by Piece Makers Quilting Group,  to make “Little 
Dresses for Haiti or Cuba.”  If you prefer to sew dresses on your 
own, patterns are also in the church office. Additional information 
can be found online at: http://www.littledressesforafrica.org/blog/. 
Play shorts for boys are also needed; however, kits will  not be pro-
vided.  Any simple shorts pattern is acceptable. 
 

Completed dresses and shorts should be returned to the church 
office by Monday, January 30 for Cuba, and by Tuesday, May 1 for 
Haiti.  The clothes will be delivered by United Methodist Church 
Texas Conference mission teams. Please contact Linda Holmes at 
holmeslmj@aol.com for more information.  

Have an idea for BCU?  It could become a class! 

 

The Spring Semester of Bear Creek University kicks off Wednes-
day, February 1, and recruitment is under way for teachers.  
 

If you have an idea for a class...or better yet, a hobby or passion 
that you are willing to share with adults, children or youth, please 
contact Rev. Will Knuckols at willk@bearcreekumc.org or 281-463-
2330.   

                         

    Katy Christian Ministries Donation Update 
 

Thanks to all who donated to KCM in December! Donations included     
$130 for those having special dietary requirements, $800 to use 
where needed, and seven jars of peanut butter and jelly. The dona-
tion box for peanut butter and jelly is located in the Narthex. Cash 
donations may be left at the Welcome Center. For additional details, 
please call Don Driggs at 281-463-1217.  

http://www.littledressesforafrica.org/blog/
mailto:holmeslmj@aol.com


 

Be sure to bring your Bible  
and offering each Sunday! 

 

 

YOUTH SUNDAY MORNING 

THE EDGE (Youth News)
Go online for your copy of the monthly newsletter, The 
Edge, to keep up with youth group activities. 
www.bearcreekumc.org/youth.

CHILDREN’S SUNDAY MORNING 

Childrenõs 
Ministries  

Contact Meredeth Buchman, Director of Children’s and Youth Ministries, meredethb@bearcreekumc.org, 281-463-2330, ext. 116 

 

Sunday Mornings 
8:00am-12:00pm  
Nursery (age birth-2 yrs)  
9:30-10:30am  
Sunday School  
(age 2-5th Grade)  
* see chart on right  
11:00am-12:00pm  
Lil’ Church  
(age 3-1st Grade)  
Education Building Room 4 
Sunday School (2nd Grade-5th Grade) in FLC Room 214  
Special Needs-Jesus and Me Ministry  
Children with special needs may enroll in BCUMC’s Jesus and Me ministry, 
a personalized Sunday school program based on individual /family needs. 
For more information, contact Gaylynn Brewer at 281-463-2330. 

 

 

 

Please remember to sign the registration pad during 
worship services. Writing legibly and including both 
first and last names as well as your address enables 
BCUMC to better serve your needs.                        

 

Youth Group Epiphany Party tonight! 
 

Epiphany is when the three wise guys brought Jesus his birthday 
gifts of gold, frankincense, and myrrh. Those were expensive 
gifts; however, to stay in the gift-giving tradition, the Youth 
Group will have a “white elephant” gift exchange this evening, 
January 8.   In this case, a white elephant gift is an item valued at 
$5 or less, purchased or found around your home, to exchange 
with other participants.  The group will gather in the Fellowship 
Hall at 5:00pm for food, fellowship and fun. 

 
 9:30 Sunday School Classes  

  
Age  2 

 
Nursery  

Age 3 FLC 201B  

Age 4-K FLC 201C  

1st-2nd FLC 217  

3rd Grade FLC 216  

4th-5th Grade FLC 202  

Stir up smiles on Sunday nights 
 

The Youth Group is looking for parents and other 
adult volunteers to provide a simple supper for a 
group of 20 on Sundays around 5:00pm. Meal sug-
gestions include hamburgers, hot dogs,  tacos, 
pizza, cold cut or grilled cheese sandwiches, and 

munchies such as chips or carrot and celery sticks with salsa or 
dips.  If you are interested, please sign up with Meredeth Buch-
man at 281-463-2330 or  meredethb@bearcreekumc.org.  Help 
serving the meal is appreciated; however, you are not required to 
stay.   

 

       YOUTH SUMMER CAMP 2012 DATES  
 
 

 

 Junior High Mission Trip (JUMMP)       June 11-15  
 District Camp            July 9-13 
 Senior High Mission Trip (UM Army)   July 22-28 
 

 

Adult volunteers are needed for all camps.  Interested in help-  
ing?  Please contact Meredeth Buchman at 281-463-2330 or 
meredethb@bearcreekumc.org. 

 

                                 is  on break until  
         Sunday, January 22 

 

Christmas fabric remnants needed 
 

Do you have any leftover Christmas fabric from 
holiday craft projects? If so, the Missions Com-
mittee is collecting remnants. Please  leave fabric 
in the basket in the Narthex or in the Church 
Office.   Your donation will be recycled into next 
year’s Angel Tree stockings.  

 

Youth Sunday School Class Change 
 

Effective today, January 8, the currently combined 9:30am 
Junior High and Senior High Sunday School Class will be di-
vided into two classes.  Cynthia Taylor will lead  the Junior High 
Class and Meredeth Buchman will lead the Senior High Class.   
 

Questions? Please contact Meredeth Buchman at 281-463-2330 
or meredethb@bearcreekumc.org.  

 

 

Youth Group to scale new heights 
 

An awesome adventure is planned for the Youth 
Group at Stone Moves, an indoor rock-climbing 
venue, on Sunday, January 22. The plan is to meet at 
the church parking lot at 4:30pm to carpool, stop for 
pizza on the way, and return to church by 7:00pm.   
 

Each participant must have a health form on file with Meredeth 
Buchman and complete a release from Stone Moves.   
 

If you are able to attend or would like to drive and chaperone, please 
contact Meredeth Buchman at meredethb@bearcreekumc.org or 
281-463-2330.  

THE ATTIC (AMAZING TEENS TOGETHER IN CHRIST) 
Mark your calendar for Sundays, 5:00 to 7:00pm in 
the Fellowship Hall for fellowship, fun and worship. 
For more information about specific plans,  check out 
The Edge.   
 

 

THE MOVE (YOUTH MUSIC & FINE ARTS) 
Do you have a passion for music, art or theater? If 
so, there’s a place for you on Sundays from 3:00 to 
5:00pm in the Fellowship Hall.  Come to learn new 
songs and practice skits! 

 9:30 and 11:00am - Announcements       
       in Youth Lounge, followed by:                                      

 

Junior High in FLC 205/206    
Senior High in FLC 207/209  

mailto:meredethb@bearcreekumc.org


                                 

     

MOTHERS OF PRESCHOOLERS (MOPS) 
MOPS is a group of women with children 5 years 
old and younger, who share a love for their fami-
lies and enjoy fellowship with other moms going 
through the same (although very brief) journey in 
life. MOPS meets the second and fourth Thursday 

of every month (during the school year) in the Fellowship Hall with 
a childcare program available in the nursery. Contact Amy Gray at 
bcumcmops@gmail.com or 281-463-2330.   

 
 

 

 

DISCIPLE I : FLC 101 
BECOMING DISCIPLES THROUGH BIBLE STUDY 

This nine-month study emphasizes the wholeness of the Bible as a 
revelation of God and  draws upon the work of scholars, the per- 
sonal Bible reading and study of each participant, and dynamic  
group discussion to aid in understanding of the Bible and how it  
applies to us.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FAITHFUL DISCIPLES                                                                Asbury 1 

BETWIXT AND BETWEEN     Hope 1 
Current Study:  The Book of Isaiah  

 
 

 

COVENANT                                                                                    FLC 102  
Current Study:  The Journey: Walking the Road to Bethlehem by 
 Adam Hamilton 

 
 

CROSSTRAINERS        FLC 211  
Current Study:  The Book of Esther  

 

 

FOUNDATIONS     FLC 203  
Current Study:  The Journey: Walking the Road to Bethlehem by      
     Adam Hamilton 
 

 

GENESIS  
Current Study:  The Journey: Walking the Road to Bethlehem by 

Adam Hamilton         Hope 2         

 

NEW HOPE       FLC 204  
Current Study:  The Journey: Walking the Road to Bethlehem by      
    Adam Hamilton  
 

SEEKERS                                                                           FLC 212/213 
Current Study:  Spiritual Formation, taught by Jim Peyton  
 

SERENITY          Coke 1 
Current Study:  The Journey:  Walking the Road  to Bethlehem by     
 

     Adam Hamilton 
 

UNITED DISCIPLES                                                                     Asbury  2 
Current Study:  The Journey:  Walking the Road to Bethlehem by     
     Adam Hamilton. Contact Susan Hilton at rjhilton@sbcglobal.net.  

Sunday Evenings                                                     5:00pm 

THE VERGE — YOUNG TO MIDDLE-AGED ADULTS 
The Verge meets on Tuesdays in the Fellowship  
Hall at 6:30pm.  Childcare is available and  the  
HeBrews Coffeehouse is open. Join The Verge      
for   food, fellowship, worship  and  conversation.  
Contact Larry Tyree at larryt@bearcreekumc.org 
or 281-463-2330 for details. 

SCOUTS — TROOP 827   
Scouts brought in the New Year at the Meineke 
Bowl and are ready for adventures in Louisiana this 
month.  Past and present prayers for the Scouts are 
appreciated. The troop meets at 7:00pm on 
Tuesdays in the Hope Building. Please call  Scout-
master Richard Young at 281-859-1406 for addi-
tional information.   

 

HEBREWS COFFEEHOUSE

HeBrews is open Sundays from 8:30 to 11:00am in 
the Fellowship Hall. Doughnuts are available at 
HeBrews except on Fellowship Breakfast Sundays. 
HeBrews serves  specialty hot coffees, iced coffees, 
smoothies, and traditional coffee/decaf. (cash/
check only) 

 
 

  
 ENERGIZERS — ACTIVE ADULT MINISTRY  

Energizers, a group of active adults age 50-plus, 
enjoy gatherings that include day-long excursions.  
The next Energizers meeting is  Friday, January 
20, at 10:30am-2:00pm in the Fellowship Hall. 
Bring a brown bag lunch and come ready to play 
games and socialize! Dessert and drinks will be 
furnished.  

 

  Fellowship Friday, an outreach ministry of Energizers, is for per-
sons who require daily care due to Alzheimer’s disease, dementia 
or other disabilities, while giving their caregivers some time off. 
The next Fellowship Friday is January 13 at 10:00am–1:30pm in the 
Fellowship Hall.  Singer/storyteller Tom Ryan will entertain. Call Dot 
McLaren at 713-466-1898 or Joyce Stewart at 281-463-4932 for more 
details. 

Sunday Mornings                                                   9:30am 

Sunday Mornings                                                   8:30am 

NEWSLETTER DEADLINE  
The  deadline for submitting information for the Bear Creek  Family News is 
noon Tuesday, 10 days prior to Thursday publication. Articles must be sub-
mitted in writing, via email. Articles may be edited for content/length and 
will be placed as space allows, or in order of event priority. Please email 
Vicki Thomson, vickit@bearcreekumc.org. 

 

 
 

 

Chancel flowers to honor loved ones may be ordered by 
contacting Charla in the Church Office at 281-463-2330,  
charlab@bearcreekumc.org, or http://bearcreekumc.org. 
Please write “Chancel flowers” in the memo line of your  

check. Flowers are $50 per arrangement.  

  

 UNITED METHODIST WOMEN (UMW)                             

 All women are invited to join us!  For more details 
on UMW, contact Membership Chairs Kathy Tyler, 
281-578-9755, or Julie Wilson, 281-384-9354.                  

 Next meetings: 
              Elizabeth Circle – Tuesday, January 17, 10:00am 
                   at the home of Amy Gray                                        
              Grace Circle  –  Thursday, January 26, 6:30pm  
                                          at the home of Pam Anthes 
                          Miriam Circle –  Friday, February 3, 9:30am      
                                           at the  home of Joyce Stewart 
               Ruth Circle –  Thursday, January 12, 7:00pm  
                                          at the  home of Joan DiCarlo, 713-983-6113 
 


